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This item was brought forward by Ald. Payne.  A resident at 624 Madison Street is requesting installation of an
“Autistic Child” sign on Madison Street.  Staff has reviewed this request and does not have an issue with it.
The signs for this request will be placed on both sides of Madison Street between Hyde Park Avenue and
Spring Street.

The cost for installing the Autistic Child warning signs would be around $200 and covered by the 2021 Building
and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140).
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